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The City of Saint Paul Department of Parks and Recreation 
will be reconstructing Fish Hatchery Trail between Warner 
Road and Point Douglas Road at Battle Creek Regional Park. 
Construction will begin April 2025 and be complete by the 
end of October 2025 (pending weather). 

The project includes demolition of the existing trail, 
earthwork, preparation of trail subbase, paving, installation
of lighting, signage, benches, and tree planting. 

The section of highway embankment that failed more than 
a decade ago will be reconstructed to reestablish the trail 
connection. The Minnesota Department of Transportation 
is currently developing plans for more thorough embankment 
stabilzation, curb and gutter, and stormwater management for 
Highway 10-61 between Warner Road and Lower Afton Road 
for implementation in 2027.

ABOUT THE PROJECT

STPAUL.GOV/FISHHATCHERYTRAILPROJECT 

PARKS AND RECREATION

QUESTIONS? CONTACT US.
Bryan Murphy, ASLA (he, him, his)

bryan.murphy@ci.stpaul.mn.us | 651-266-6411
 If you need this translated or in an alternative format, please call us at 651-266-6400.
  ¿Necesita esta traducción? Comuníquese con nosotros al  651-266-6400.
  Ma u baahan tahay tarjamadaan Nago soo wac 651-266-6400.
  Xav tau qhov no txhais los? Hu rau peb ntawm 651-266-6400.

A portion 
of funding 

provided by:
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